
From:  Kyle Penny   Date: 4/7/03 
 
To:  John Korec   Time: 9:10AM 
 
Subject: RE: GSI Western Gulf of St. Lawrence Marine Seismic Program 
 
John, 
 
Sorry for the delay in responding by e-mail.  As discussed over the phone, 
there is a dumpsite 15-20 nm north of the Magdalen Islands between 50 and 
180 fathoms.  The north/south line that ends at the north tip of the Island 
will go through a dumpsite that indicated it was used to dump depth charges. 
Half of the dumpsite strats shallow at about 50 fathoms and then drops off to 
deeper water at 180 fathoms into the channel. 
 
For your information and assessment. 
 
Kyle Penney 
SO EIM 
[National Defence] 
[Canadian Forces Base, Halifax] 
(902) 427-8622 
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